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This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the
Company’s sponsor, RHT Capital Pte. Ltd. (“Sponsor”), for compliance with the relevant rules of the
Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”).

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes
no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the
statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Bao Qing - Registered Professional, 6 Raffles Quay, #24-
02, Singapore 048580, sponsor@rhtgoc.com.

(A) CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME TO “H2G GREEN LIMITED”
(B) CHANGE OF TRADING COUNTER NAME OF THE COMPANY

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of H2G Green Limited (formerly known as “P5 Capital Holdings
Ltd.”) (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s circular
to shareholders dated 6 July 2022 (“Circular”) in relation to, inter alia, the proposed change of name of
the company to “H2G Green Limited” (the “Proposed Change of Name”).

Unless otherwise defined in this announcement, all capitalised terms used herein bear the same
meaning ascribed thereto in the Circular.

Further to the extraordinary general meeting of the Company held on 28 July 2022 where the special
resolution relating to the Proposed Change of Name was duly approved by the members of the
Company, the Board wishes to announce that the Company has lodged the requisite Notice of Special
Resolution relating to the Proposed Change of Name with ACRA on 28 July 2022 and has been issued
by ACRA with a notice of change of company name to confirm that the Company has resolved to change
its name to “H2G Green Limited” with effect from 28 July 2022. Accordingly, the effective date of the
change of name is 28 July 2022.

The Company has arranged with the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) to
change its trading counter name on the SGX-ST from “P5 Capital” to “H2G Green” with effect from 9.00
a.m. on 2 August 2022.

The Company'’s trading code of “5AI” will remain unchanged.

By Order of the Board

Lim Shao-Lin
Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer

28 July 2022



